Home and Hardware stores are exempt from the requirement to close, so along with many other similar independent businesses nationally we are offering a limited service to our customers. We understand that many will be cooking more at home and may need cookware and other items we stock.

However, we are very sensitive of the need not to encourage any unnecessary journeys so are offering a “by appointment only” service to our customers usually between 9am and 12noon, including strict social distancing procedures. 

If you need anything we stock please either 
· email office@salamandercookshop.com 
or
· telephone 01202 840144 and leave a message

We will call you back, provide advice if needed, take payment by card over the phone and arrange a collection time when you are in the town for other essential purposes. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Small electricals can be delivered direct from our suppliers for a small charge or we can help arrange home delivery from the shop if you cannot get in.

We are also developing a new “cooking at home” section on our website where we can share ideas and recipes.

www.salamandercookshop.com

